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I. INTRODUCTION 
 
The N. Santiam Highway Waterline Extension Project was advertised on Friday, December 6, 
2024 for bids.   
 

II. CURRENT REPORT 
 

Bids for the project were opened Tuesday, January 14, 2025.  There was a total of 14 bids 
received; a comparison of the bids with the Engineer’s Estimate is presented below.   
 

Company Bid Amount  Company Bid Amount 

Civil West Construction  $426,628.99  Northcore USA  $486,491.12 

Dalke Construction  $401,176.50  Pacific Excavation  $435,426.00 

Flow Line Construction $380,442.00  RJ Armstrong & Assoc $458,675.00 

Icon Construction $416,818.00  Riverbend Construction $492,064.00 

Lawson Corp $372,383.00  Trench Line Excavation $373,067.10 

M.L. Houck Construction $442,612.30  Wildish Construction $416,744.00 

North Santiam Paving  $404,354.00  Willamette Valley Ex $394,000.00 

     
   Engineer’s Estimate $390,900.00 

 
The lowest responsive bid was submitted by Lawson Corp from Carlton, Oregon as indicated 
above.  Their bid is approximately 4.75% lower than the Engineer’s Estimate.   
 

III. RECOMMENDATION 
 

This memo requests a City Council motion to award the N. Santiam Highway Waterline 
Extension Project to Lawson Corp, of Carlton, Oregon.  

To:  Mayor Jackola and City Council                                                 
 

From:  Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director                          
  

Subject:  Approval to Award Project  

   N. Santiam Highway Waterline Extension 
              Project No. 24703 
 
              

 

Date:  January 14, 2025                       


